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Randy Fifrick

From: Judith L. Akey <judi.akey@tds.net>
Sent: Wednesday, May 4, 2011 12:09 AM
To: Blaine Oborn
Cc: 'Mark Pertile'; Randy Fifrick; 'Radtke'
Subject: Kowalski Interchange Project - Meeting Summary

Blaine, 
 
During our discussions today, Mark, Terry, Randy, and I sketched out a plan for the feasibility phase 
of the Kowalski Road Interchange Project.  Our goal is to determine if it is reasonable for the Village 
to invest funds and time in pursuit of the Interchange.  In order to make a sound recommendation to 
the RDA and the Board via resolution, we need to understand the full implications of this undertaking.  
We should also assess where the efforts will fit into the other long-range and day-to-day priorities that 
require staff time as well as Committee and Board attention. 
 
Based on file information from previous attempts by the Village to obtain approval for the Kowalski 
Road Interchange (KRI), it is very clear that we need to follow the MPO, DOT, and FHWA processes 
as closely as possible if we have any hope of being successful.  Therefore, we’re asking you to 
arrange for Dave Mack to meet with us as the first step in this feasibility study.  We will ask him 
to help us understand the various agency processes.  We’ve set Friday, May 13, as the latest date 
for this meeting.  Please notify us as soon as possible of the date and time when Dave can meet.  
Randy is collecting the questions we’ll pose during that meeting and will forward those to us before 
the meeting.   
 
Blaine, please also fill us in on the steps you’ve already taken to get the Interchange into the MPO 
Long Range Transportation Plan. 
 
Following the meeting with Dave, we’ll put together a recommendation for the Board’s consideration 
at the May 24 regular meeting.  Along with that report to the Board, we’ll submit a very elementary 
project plan.  If the RDA and the Board agree that Kronenwetter should again take steps to obtain 
approval for the Interchange, we’ll also start investigating the potential costs associated with that 
pursuit (not to include potential engineering and infrastructure costs at this point).  Once we indentify 
the data we need to collect and the steps needed to prepare the formal request, we will likely be able 
to put more specific costs estimates together and will perhaps seek additional prioritization and 
financial authorizations. 
 
Feel free to give me a buzz if you have any questions about this.  Thanks – 
 
Judi 
 
PS We also wondered if perhaps Sean should be brought into these discussions as well. 
 
__________________________________ 
Judith L. Akey 
President ‐ Village of Kronenwetter 
1507 Spatz Dr 
Kronenwetter WI 54455 
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